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Greetings Susan Howell,

Was that a great meeting or what?! My sincere thanks to all Rotarians that give to The
Rotary Foundation and keep our amazing projects going! It was astounding to be able to
present so many Foundation recognitions at one time. My special thanks to Past
President Alpio for making his pool of recognition points available to cover our police
contingent! Another special thanks for District 5150 Foundation Chair and PDG John
Bottari for assisting me with the handing out of the bling. We get to keep it going this
coming Tuesday as well, since a few folks were unable to attend. 

Speaking of Tuesday, December 10th, what are we doing? Oooooh one of the best
meetings of the year comes along this next Tuesday! The Redeemer Lutheran School's
Singing Angels will come and sing a variety of tunes. LIkely Christmas carols I have a
hunch. What fun! 

Please bring food for Second Harvest Food Bank. Brad Shepherd will be collecting for the
club. This has looked a bit sad so far. Maybe a trip in your pantry prior to leaving for the
meeting will produce better results. 

LAST TUESDAY

As it turned out, we did not announce our new board members for 2014-2016 or the
President-Elect, Club Treasurer and Club Secretary for 2014-2015. There seemed to be a
snafu with the nominating committee having a Club Secretary to put up for nomination to
the membership. That worked out perfectly since we were a bit busy with the Foundation
recognitions. This will be moved to Tuesday, January 7th.

We did hand out a plethora of awards as you can see in the picture. Lots of folks ran off
before we got them in the photo. I am sure we can capture them this next Tuesday when
we give out the rest of the PHFs. We still have a few left to give out.  

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Redeemer Lutheran School's
Singing Angels

Service This Week

Program: Linda Schmidt
Finemaster: Karen Krueger
Sergeant-at-Arms: Dan
Mulholland
Greeter: Brad Shepherd
Thought-of-the-Day: John
McAfee

Don't forget to Like us on
Facebook or follow us
on Instagram #rwcrotary

There will be no scheduled
Third Thursday Fellowship
Night in December

Important Dates

Tuesday, December 10th   Our
Regular Meeting

Friday, December 6th
 Homebound Deliveries

Saturday, December 7th     Bell
Ringing Schedule

Thursday, December 12th
 Program Committee Meeting

Friday, December 13th    Board



 
  

From Left to Right:  Past President & new TRF Major Donor Alpio Barbara, Past President
John Lowe's daughter, Patricia, accepting for her husband Steven Archer - PHF, Deanna
Dooley - PHF+3, Stan Silverstein - PHF, Past President Judy Cooper - PHF+1, Brad
Shepherd - PHF, PDG John Bottari, Club Treasurer Carol Ebner - PHF+6, President & new
Bequest Society Member Susan Howell, Past President Glenn Nielsen - PHF, Past
President Fred Strathdee - PHF+1. Not shown Past President John Lowe - PHF+4, Capt
Dan Mulholland - PHF, Capt John Spicer and Mario Raddavero - PHF.

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7TH

Don't forget to show up for your shift! If for some reason you can't fill your obligation,
remember to find your own replacement. Thanks to everyone that has volunteered to help
out the Salvation Army with their number one fundraiser!   

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17TH

Our last meeting of the year! Please RSVP to Roland Haga by December 10th. The menu
is now up on the calendar so click on the link to the right. This event takes the place of
our regular meeting. Come to the party and save yourself from getting a make-up!   

Meeting

Tuesday, December 17th
 Holiday Party

 Other December Dates

   Birthdays

Barry Taleghani 
Mario Raddavero
Judy Cooper
Rod Toews  ​

​  Rotary Birthdays

Corrin Rankin - 2 yr    

  

  

  

  

  



  

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 31ST

Even though our meeting will be dark, the clock will tick down on RYLA applications. We
need to get the word out that our club is sponsoring four local students for RYLA camp in
April! If you know anyone with 10th or 11th graders, please send them to
www.ryla5150.org to apply. 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21ST

This will be an offsite meeting at Bill Nicolet's house. We will be labeling all the
dictionaries that will be distributed to the third graders. The event will be catered by a
Rotarian Dave Hyman. A great menu is in the works and it is NOT sandwiches. This will
be a fun event for all and an opportunity to see Bill's new Porsche!

We just have so many great things happening over the next couple of weeks. Please
come and enjoy the fellowship and camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City! 

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

  

  

  

  

  

H2OPENDOORS UPDATE

At this time, two SunSprings are making their way from Colorado to LAX and then on to Cebu, Philippines. They will be taken



from Cebu Island by ferry to the island of Leyte and then an all day truck ride to Tacloban. Once in Tacloban, they will be installed

at two hospitals. The two sites were chosen based on formal requests for the two systems. The City Administrator for the City of

Tacloban requested one system for Suhi Health Center. The second SunSpring will be installed at Remedios Trinidad Romualdez

Hospital per the request of Dr. Vincente Zeta.The proceeds of the recent H2OpenDoors Cwench party are responsible for part of the
funding. 

 

RYLA NEWS

Our Club is sponsoring FOUR RYLA Students this year. Please help by sending students to www.ryla5150.org to apply!

Dear Rotary District 5150 Club Presidents,

It has been a busy fall for the RYLA steering committee. We accomplished much in the last few months. However, there is

one major job for which we need the assistance of each club in District 5150.

We need your help in:

contacting schools,
promoting the RYLA 2014 camp,
identifying students,
getting them to apply, and
helping select those candidates who will attend.

We have only six weeks left before the application deadline of December 31. If you have not already done so, please
reach

out to the high schools in your community with information about RYLA. If you have, please follow up with counselors or

other school personnel to make sure that the word is getting out the high school students and that they are applying
online.

Please inform us of the contacts you have at high schools, including advisors for Interact clubs. If you have identified a
person

in your club to whom you want us to send the applications of students from the high school near you, please give us the
name

and contact information for that person.

Please note the following important dates:

RYLA application deadline: December, 31, 2013
Applications sent to club representative: January 15, 2013
Club representative ranks candidates and returns information to us: February 15, 2013

Sincerely,

David Dye and Samantha Zorn
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Greetings Susan Howell,

Very busy weekend. Getting the outside lights up and the tree decorated took a bit of time.
Is everyone ready for the holidays? 

We had some intrepid polar bear sorts of members, partners and children, spend last
Saturday outside in the cold handling bell ringing for the Salvation Army. The dream is to
help make Christmas and the holidays a little more comfortable for the needy. There were
a couple of camera shy folks, but here are a few pictures of our members bundled up for
the task! I am just going to have to find a sneakier photographer. 

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Ourselves

Service This Week

Finemaster: Steve Webb
Greeter: Corrin Rankin
Thought-of-the-Day: Rod
Toews

Don't forget to Like us on
Facebook, or follow us
on Instagram #rwcrotary and
Twitter @RWCRotary

There will be no scheduled
Third Thursday Fellowship
Night in December

 

Important Dates

Tuesday, December 17th  
Holiday Party

Friday, December 20th  
Homebound Deliveries

Tuesday, December 24th    No
meeting 

Tuesday, December 31st    No
meeting

 Other December Dates



 
  

                                  

                                               

Now what's up for the rest of the year? This coming Tuesday, our club will be ready to
celebrate Christmas or whatever might be your holiday of choice. Past President Roland
Haga has put together a fantastic affair. Nicely the price even went down! PDG Bill
Conklin will lead us in a most interesting rendition of the Twelve Days of Christmas. Truly
an event to attend. Don't forget to work in a makeup if you are not able to come to the
party. 

Don't forget to bring a new, unwrapped gift for the kids! The fire department will be
by to pick them up at some point in the evening. 

We will be dark for the week of Christmas and New Year's. We are working on some
exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and camaradarie of the Rotary Club
of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

   Birthdays

Barry Taleghani 
Mario Raddavero
Judy Cooper
Rod Toews  ​

​  Rotary Birthdays

Corrin Rankin - 2 yr    

   Perfect Attendance in Nov! 

Hal Butts
Carol Ebner
Roland Haga
Susan Howell
John Lowe
Joseph Lucero
John McAfee
Steve Webb

Remember to turn in your
makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee!

 

        



President, 2013-2014

  

JULSGRANSPLUNDRING is coming!
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